
Date: 
November 7th 

10:30am - 2:00pm

Address: 
16955 Lemon St., 

Hesperia, CA 
92345

Hello Encore Students, we will be 
having our College and Career Fair on 
November 7, 2024 to explore many 
different opportunities in the work, 

school and military communities. Enjoy 
the variety of professions and be 

prepared to ask questions for your 
insight. Looking forward to seeing you 

there!


